
 
 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 9th May 2024 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 

RE: Year 8 Progress Evening – 16:00 – 19:00 - Thursday 16th May 2024 

 

We are excited to welcome you to the year 8 parent progress evening on Thursday 16th May 2024. 

 

This event is designed for you to have a face-to-face conversation with your child’s teachers, discuss the 

progress they are making and to help parents and teachers plan for your child to be successful. 

 

The login details you enter must match those we have on record for you. After you have made your 

appointments, you can choose to print or e-mail a confirmation with your appointment times. 

 

To aid the ease of appointment booking, you will need to book appointments with your child’s teachers 

through our online booking platform, please login at: https://parents-booking.co.uk/nusa .  

 

To login you will need to enter: 

· Your child’s first name – 

. Your child’s surname - 

· Your child’s date of birth – 

 

 

Please contact myself, Miss Flintoff Head of Year 8 if you have any questions about the parents evening. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Flintoff 

Head of Year 8 

 

dflintoff@nusa.org.uk 

 

 

 


